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Lavine Miller-Johnson

From: Licensing
Sent: 05 November 2021 11:48
To: Lavine Miller-Johnson
Subject: FW: Globetown Association 152-158 Roman Road E2 0RY

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

From: Ken Maulkerson   
Sent: 04 November 2021 22:35 
To: Licensing <Licensing@towerhamlets.gov.uk> 
Subject: Globetown Association 152-158 Roman Road E2 0RY 
 
I have been a member of the club for a number of years , and have enjoyed using it . It has always had a good 
atmosphere and has always been well run by John . I’ve never encountered any problems or bad behaviour, it is 
quite a friendly and welcoming place to be. I see no problems with it moving to the above address, in fact I welcome 
it. The premises have been empty for far too long and it will be good to see another premises utilised as l have a 
shop at 168 Roman Road and would like to see the High Street do better. I can’t see it being detrimental to have 
another premises cared for !  
Ken Maulkerson  


